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MPC met on April 21, 2016. The April 7, 2016 meeting was cancelled due to a lack of agenda items.  

 

Smith Lake Ski Trail Access 

UAF Facilities Services Division of Design and Construction utilized a group of engineering students to 

design improved trail access to Smith Lake off of the Big Whizzy trail. The students did a great job on the 

project and MPC unanimously recommended construction of the trail next winter. The project is 

pending final approval by the UAF Chancellor.  


